
 
 

DIGITAL APPLICATIONS FOR CHILDREN  
STARTING P1 IN SEPTEMBER 2025 

 

The Education Authority (EA) are using online applications for admission 
to Primary 1 for the September 2025 intake. 
  

A portal for parents, to apply online for a place, has been created and will require 
parents to list preferences of schools. This replaces the paper based application 
form.  
 
Parents can access the online application at: 
 
www.eani.org.uk/admissions 
 

The Go Live date for digital applications is Friday 10th January 2025 at 12 noon. 
The closing time and date for punctual applications will be 12 noon on Friday 
24th January 2025. 
 
  

The EA will provide a telephone helpdesk for questions relating to the admissions 
process on 02895985595.  Alternatively, please contact the school office on 
91270392 if we can be of any assistance. 
  

Details of our admissions criteria will be published on the EA website. 
 

http://www.eani.org.uk/admissions

